Division of Finance and Administration :ﬁ
y A message from Chieff Financial Officer and I .

Vice Chancelior Ronald 5. Corfez

”

Dear colleagues,

As announced back in April, UCPath is hosting a town hall this month to share feedback from the
March survey and subsequent focus groups as well as highlight a few UCPath improvements and
share additional learning resources.

Town hall presenters include team members from UCI UCPath, UCPath center, and EEC
leadership.

We look forward to your participation on June 30 from 10 a.m. — 11:30 a.m. Please RSVP with this
Zoom link.

As a reminder, support for UCPath is available through the Employee Experience Center (EEC) by
calling 949-824-0500, visiting eec.hr.uci.edu, or emailing eec@uci.edu.

Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA
Chief Financial Officer
Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration

UCI Division of Finance and Administration | With U » For U

Office of the CFO and Vice Chancellor

455 Aldrich Hall
Irvine, CA 92697-1025



https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=5247372e-f2b5-4658-9a1e-d63a6ee56763&ZotMailId=Typ1/eRsGAXbXo35a94bMA==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=81afe761-d2ad-4cfb-866e-34dea0b2c005&ZotMailId=7h3CpLAqizcdCkbaHiN/4Q==
mailto:eec@uci.edu
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=34380357-936a-4fe4-a5ad-6730fcfa82f5&ZotMailId=dFZVmjUXfWxe+UBF4TDZsw==

